
Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Cc: 
Subject: 

Angie Calhoun 
Wednesday, September 29, 2021 4:18 PM 
Consumer Correspondence 

Diane Hood 
FW: To CLK Docket 20210015 

Consumer correspondence for docket 20210015. 

Angela Calhoun 

From: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 

Sent: Wednesday, September 29, 2021 4:16 PM 

To: Angie Calhoun <ACalhoun@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: To CLK Docket 20210015 

From: Colton Atkinson <coltoneatkinson@gmail.com> 

Sent: Wednesday, September 29, 2021 4:14 PM 

To: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: FPL Rate Proposal 

Good afternoon, 

CORRESPONDENCE 
9/29/2021 
DOCUMENT NO. 11693-2021 

1 would like to draw attention to the proposed increase in minimum charge for residential costumers from the 
base rate of $8.34 to $25, an amount substantially higher than the proposed base rate of $8.99. I do not see a 
sufficient justification for raising the minimum charge so much higher than the base rate, especially considering 
that was the previous metric for what the minimum charge would be. 

While it will not affect many people, it will have a negative impact on homes with solar panels, as well as the 
solar installers in the state. Reducing the financial incentive to add solar panels by increasing the minimum 
charge will cost those businesses and potentially put Floridians out of work. 

Thank you for your consideration in this matter, 
Colton Atkinson 
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